TRANSMITTAL MEMO ~

TO: Bemard “Jack” Young, City Council President

-

Peter Little, Executive Director

FROM: >
December 22, 2014
DATE: 5&5&&9&%
City Council Bill 14-0462 AUTHORITY

RE: J

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 14-0462 introduced by Councilmember Mary
Pat Clarke.

The purpose the bill is to include two additional properties within the Guilford Residential
Permit Parking Area.

The Baltimore City Parking Authority does not oppose the passage of City Council Bill
14-0462.
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